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Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro: 

I am requesting funding for the Newcomer Center Project in fiscal year 2025. The entity to 
receive funding for this project is Adams County, located at 4430 South Adams County Parkway, 
Brighton, CO 80601. The funding would be used for rehabilitating and renovating the 
community .hub and purchasing equipment to provide medical, behavioral health, legal, case 
management, and fresh food to all newcomers as they work toward the path of self-sufficiency. 
This community hub will allow newcomers the opportunity to rebuild their lives in the Aurora 
community. The project has a Federal nexus because funding is vital to expand the capacity and 
resources needed to meet the growing demands of serving newcomers. As these individuals 
arrive, they bring diverse backgrounds, experiences, and needs. Adams County is committed to 
providing comprehensive support, including language education, cultural orientation, access to 
essential services, and community integration initiatives through the community hub to serve this 
population. 

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is consistent with purposes 
authorized in 42 U.S.C.5305(a)(l), 5305(a)(2), 5305(a)(4), and/or 5305(a)(5). 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 
family. 

Sincerely, 

Jason Crow 
Member of Congress 
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